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Week ending  23rd February 2018 

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring term.  We hope you had a good half term.  

It was lovey to see so many Year 3 Foxes and Year 4 parents to participate in their            

children’s learning this week.  This week we also welcomed our Year 6 parents into school for 

a SATS preparation information session. 

It was great to see so many children dressed in their uniforms to celebrate Thinking Day on 

Thursday.  

 

Congratulations to Year 1 for 100% attendance and 

Years 2, 3 Foxes and 4 for 100% punctuality. 

 

The resources committee met this week for 
their termly meeting.  Rev Rod also joined the staff on 
Thursday for Safeguarding training. 

To ensure the safety of all could 

we please ask that when using 

the car park you ensure that 

you walk on the pavement or 

side of the car park and watch 

for moving cars.  Please also 

observe the one way system at 

all times. 

This year we will be 

once again           

celebrating World 

Book Day! We will 

be celebrating our 

favourite books,   

authors and characters all week and 

would like  children to bring in their 

favourite book on Friday 2nd March. 

We are also having a fancy dress day 

in school where we would like     

children to dress up as book      

characters on Friday 2nd March when 

we will have a parade during assembly. 

The Book Fair will take place in the 

school hall from    Thursday 1st 

March to Wednesday 7th March 

from 3.05pm to 3.30pm each day. 

Remember to bring your World Book 

Day £1 token to get £1 off any 

books you buy! 

For all the books you buy at the book 

fair, we get free books for school so 

why not treat    

yourself to a 

new read! 
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Dates for the term ahead 

12th—16th February Half term  

28th February Year 6 – Braintree Museum to 

   visit— WWII day 

2nd March   Dress up day for world Book Day  

7th March   9am-9:30am Parent Headteacher time  

13th March  Class photos 

13th March  TLCs (3:30-6pm) 

14th March  Parents Forum (2:30pm) 

15th March   TLC’s (4:30-7pm)  

21st March  Easter Service (10:30am and 2pm)  

22nd March  2.30-3pm  Parent Headteacher time  

Monday 3.15-4.15—Boot camp (yrs 2-6) 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15 Athletics KS1 and KS2 

3.15-4.15 Karate 

 

Wednesday 3.15-4.15— Netball (KS1/KS2)   

3.15-4.15 Football 

5.00  Dancing 

Thursday 8.00 Gymnastics 

3.15-4.15 Tennis 

 

Friday   

Monday 

 

Pasta with carbonara  

Or pasta with pepperoni and tomato sauce 

Jacket potato with cheese/beans or tuna and sweetcorn 

Frozen yoghurt pots 

Tuesday Butchers sausages or  vegetarian sausages 

Creamy mashed potato/beans and sweetcorn 

Jacket potato with cheese/beans or tuna and sweetcorn 

Jelly and ice cream 

Wednesday Roast turkey or roast quorn fillet 

Yorkshire pudding/gravy/roast potatoes/carrots/green 

beans and cauliflower cheese 

Baked apple sponge with custard 

Thursday Mild chicken curry with rice 

Or Macaroni cheese 

Jacket potato with cheese/beans or tuna and sweetcorn 

Chocolate orange sponge with chocolate icing 

Friday  Oven baked crispy fish or roasted veg parcels 

Chips/beans and peas 

Or Jacket potato with cheese or beans 

Fresh fruit platter 

 

This week we welcomed………..                                       

Mr Harrington our new school caretaker            

and Mrs Rushen our new school cleaner. 

Congratulations this week to……. 

Casey in Reception for trying hard with sounds. 

Thomas in Year 1  for writing a fantastic recount.  Well done. 

Lilly H in Year 2 for having an amazing week. 

Cameron  in Badgers for hardwork and focus in lessons. 

Louie in Foxes for working with greater focus. 

Samual in Y4 for being helpful and sensible throughout the week. 

Abbie in Y5 for persevering in her work and gaining confidence in 

class. 

Harry in Year 6 for always trying his best. 


